

Contributed to Maine Memory Network by Maine Historical Society

MMN # 75081

Date: March 4, 1863

Description: Charles C.G. Thornton wrote to George F. Shepley following up on an earlier letter about an apparently lost paperwork for an assignment to Shepley's staff.

Baton Rouge. La – 4th March. 1863 –

General -

Enclosed you will find your application for my detail – Co¹ Kimball (as I have written you) said he was much surprised that it had not been forwarded ten days since –

The Co¹ found it at Billy Wilsons tent & took it to Gen¹ Dwight, who immediately approved it —

As I presume you have recalled the application, I forward it to you instead of having it transmitted to Head Quarters, through the regular source -

With many thanks for
your many favors, General –

I remain very Respectfully
Your Obt. Servant

Brig. Genl. Geo. F. Shepley, Cha^s C. G. Thornton–
Military Governor – Capt. Cmdg Co "C"

12th Regt. Me Vols.